
 

OXNARD UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 

NOTICE INVITING PROPOSALS (RFP) 620 

DSA INSPECTOR OF RECORDS 

NEW DEL SOL HIGH SCHOOL 

 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Oxnard Union High School District (“District”) is 

requesting qualified persons, firms, partnerships, corporations, associations, or professional 

organizations to provide comprehensive DSA Inspection services for a new school 

construction project under the District’s Measure “A” Bond Program (“Program”).   

Respondents to this RFP shall deliver one (1) unbound original, three (3) bound copies, and 

two (2) electronic (flash drives) of their Proposal to: 

Deanna Rantz, Director of Purchasing 

OXNARD UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 

309 S. “K” Street, Building G 

Oxnard, California 93030 

 

ALL RESPONSES ARE DUE BY 2:00 p.m. ON JUNE 10, 2020.  Any Submittal received 

after that date and time will not be accepted and will be returned unopened.   

Each Submittal must conform and be responsive to the requirements set forth in this RFP.   

Requests for Information (RFI’s) regarding this RFP, shall be emailed to Deanna Rantz at 

deanna.rantz@oxnardunion.org by the date and time provided in the RFP Master Schedule. 

The District reserves the right to waive any informalities or irregularities in received 

Submittals.  Further, the District reserves the right to reject any and all Submittals.  The 

District retains the sole discretion to determine issues of compliance and to determine 

whether a Respondent is responsive, responsible, and qualified. 

The RFP documents can be downloaded from the OUHSD Purchasing website at 

https://www.oxnardunion.org/administrative-services/purchasing-warehousing/rfp/  or by 

contacting Deanna Rantz at deanna.rantz@oxnardunion.org . 

Advertisement Dates: 5/10/20 & 5/17/20 
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